
From: Angela Di Placido
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Messere, Clement
Subject: [External] DEPUTATION - Clubhouse Developments Inc.
Date: July-06-20 5:29:03 PM

To the attention of the Office of the City Clerk:

This is to confirm that I am OPPOSED to the proposal that would subject Wycliffe and
Kiloran Avenue to additional traffic from the proposed new development.  There are already
long delays during rush hour along Kiloran Avenue, exiting onto Islington Avenue.  More
Traffic will only lead to greater congestion and make our streets less safe.  These streets are
also used for school bus stops for student pick ups/drop offs and additional traffic will result in
longer delays and place our children in greater jeopardy.

Please keep our children SAFE and our traffic flow moving!

Thank you.
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